ALPHA AVENGERS OF VIETNAM ASSOCIATION                        SPRING 2019 NEWSLETTER                                                            

Greetings Alpha Avengers and Avengerettes, 

I hope you are all doing well and looking forward to attending our next reunion in 2020! Our last reunion in Gettysburg, under the leadership of Jim (Millard) and Linda Sims, was a wonderful experience for all that attended. In preparation for the 2020 reunion, Sherry and I have sought the counsel of a number of our members, and kept many of your comments in mind, as we moved forward to seek a location in the Western states. With those ideas taken in consideration, we have chosen The Riverside Hotel in Boise, Idaho as our next reunion location! 

The 2020 AAVA Reunion will be held at The Riverside Hotel in Boise from Monday, June 1st through Wednesday, June 3rd, 2020. The hotel has offered us accomodations for $108 per night, plus 13% tax (which includes a breakfast buffet for two people per room), free airport shuttle, free parking, two on site restaurants and bars, nightly entertainment and is in close proximity to restaurants and downtown Boise. 
PLEASE NOTE:  THE HOTEL BLOCK IS OPEN FOR RESERVATIONS**!!                                                      

Call (208) 343-1871 and ask for the group rate for Alpha Avengers to obtain the $108 per night rate.  As an extra bonus, the room rate of $108 per night will be offered for three days before the reunion and three days after the reunion, on an availability basis only (so book early!)                                                                                                                                              ** Credit card, used to hold your reservation, will not be charged prior to event.

We had a great turnout in Gettysburg! My hope is that you will also plan to attend the 2020 reunion and that additional members that missed or have never attended a reunion will join us! I challenge each member that was able to attend the last reunion, to contact those who missed or have never attended a reunion and encourage them to join us in Boise. As we get older, our window of opportunity to reconnect with those who put their lives in our hands and ours in theirs grows shorter. These are bonds of brotherhood worth rekindling and nurturing, I know it has meant the world to me since I started attending in 2004. 
I was told early on, by a number of previous AAVA presidents, that not everybody will be thrilled with whatever location is decided on and I have no illusions that I have accomplished that lofty goal. For me, as long as I can spend time with my Avenger brothers and sisters, I’m where I want to be. 

Registration packets will be mailed in November 2019 with all the detailed reunion information, dinner selections and more! 

Hope to see you in Boise!! Ken Snyder 
